C3 President Sudhir Abhyankar

Message from President

The 40™ C3 conference held at Grenfell Campus, Memorial
University of Newfoundland, Corner Brook in June 2013 was a
grand success by all accounts. We had three invited speakers
from the U.K, U.S.A. and Canada and this was followed by a
number of presentations from chemical educators who have
taught chemistry at various institutions around the world.
Planning is already underway for the 41* joint C3-CSC Chemi-
cal Education division conference in 2014.

We are actively looking for a person to fill the position of Presi-
dent-Elect for C3, as soon as possible. Please consider to nomi-
nate yourself or someone you know.

Season’s Greetings!!



Organization Team for 2013 Conference

Sudhir presenting to Molly  Sudhir presenting to Stephanig

Tour group at the Tablelands

The Bottle Cove day trip participants.

A snapshot of the delicious lobster feast at thE320
banquet..




